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‭We’ve entered the home stretch.  End of year activities, assessments and also lots of fun is‬
‭happening in classrooms this month.  There is still learning to be done even with all the‬

‭other fun!  Make it a priority to finish the year with good attendance.  It is easy to get lazy‬
‭and not check book bags, get things ready the night before, and oversleep because the end‬
‭is in sight.  However, keeping up with your routine and making school a priority re-enforces‬

‭not only the importance of school, but it helps students feel included by being able to‬
‭participate in all of the year end activities.  It is also important to check in with teachers and‬

‭make sure that your student is caught up on all homework assignments and ready to‬
‭promote to the next grade level.‬

‭May is also a good time to talk to your student about any transitions that may occur at the‬
‭end of the year.  Will your child move to a new building based on age?  What other changes‬

‭may occur before the start of school in the fall?‬

‭It is also a good time to start making appointments that will‬
‭be needed for next year.  Students in Kindergarten, 6th‬
‭grade and 9th grade need a physical exam and update‬

‭immunization forms.  Students in Kindergarten, 2nd grade‬
‭and 6th grade will need dental exams.  Yearly eye exams‬
‭are also beneficial as being able to see clearly impacts‬

‭learning.  Vision screenings are completed at school, but a‬
‭full exam will help keep your student seeing the future‬

‭clearly!‬


